
From: Brad Patterson
To: PUBCOMMENT-WQ; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC
Subject: CORRECTION: Public comment on Permit Number WQ0016003001
Date: Friday, September 24, 2021 2:43:35 PM
Attachments: Parker petition opposing WQ0016003001.pdf

eComment = comment
Attachment = comment
 

From: PUBCOMMENT-OCC <PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov> 
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 9:18 AM
To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC2 <PUBCOMMENT-OCC2@tceq.texas.gov>; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC
<PUBCOMMENT-OPIC@tceq.texas.gov>; PUBCOMMENT-ELD <PUBCOMMENT-
ELD@tceq.texas.gov>; PUBCOMMENT-WQ <PUBCOMMENT-WQ@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: FW: Public comment on Permit Number WQ0016003001
 
 
 

From: ludwigo@hotmail.com <ludwigo@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 7:56 PM
To: PUBCOMMENT-OCC <PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: Public comment on Permit Number WQ0016003001
 

REGULATED ENTY NAME COLLIN COUNTY MUD NO 7 WWTP

RN NUMBER: RN111267324

PERMIT NUMBER: WQ0016003001

DOCKET NUMBER:

COUNTY: COLLIN

PRINCIPAL NAME: HARRINGTON TURNER ENTERPRISES LP,RESTORE THE
GRASSLANDS LLC

CN NUMBER: CN605893650,CN605893643

FROM

NAME: DR. Ludwig David Orozco Castillo

E-MAIL: ludwigo@hotmail.com

COMPANY: Orozco Family Living Trust
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ADDRESS: 5700 GREGORY LN 
PARKER TX 75002-6706

PHONE: 9729227737

FAX:

COMMENTS: We, The residents of Gregory Lane in Parker Texas, 75002 who live directly
connecting to the land for the proposed Waste Water Treatment Facility under permit Number
WQ0016003001 (EPA ID NO TX 0141381) do oppose and ask to contest this permit for the
following reasons: 1) We believe such a wastewater facility would depreciate the values of our
homes and land. Many Gregory Ln residents have already invested multimillion dollars here.
2) Gregory Lane has residential homes with land to allow for agriculture and livestock. We
believe such a waste water treatment facility and the high density development of the land
would immediately change our way of life, which involves production of hay and rearing of
livestock. 3) Gregory Lane and its immediate surroundings are made up of grasslands with a
pond and creek running through. A wastewater treatment facility whose runoff is allowed to
enter our Maxwell Creek could harm the wildlife dependent on this habitat. Those most
common here include, but are not limited to: the Box turtle, night and great blue herons,
catfish, bass, egrets, hawks, falcons, coyotes, bobcat, skunk, cotton tail rabbits, ect. 4) Zoning
restrictions in Parker Texas demand a minimum of one-acre lots for all residential homes to
allow for septic tanks. Thus, we oppose these high-density housing developers of Turner/
Harrington who are trying to bypass this requirement by placing their own wastewater
treatment facility for vast housing they plan. 5) Such a wastewater treatment facility and
housing development would greatly increase traffic to our small lane, which is a Dead End and
limited by a bridge entrance that gets flooded with heavy rains. We do not believe Gregory
Lane can physically support such an influx of people.








